
CDPH Comments on Draft Water Recycling Requirements for 
Russell City Energy Center Recycled Water Facility (11-13-2012) 
 
 
From: Betty.Graham@cdph.ca.gov]   Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2012 3:00 PM 
To: Allen, Blair@Waterboards 
Cc: Yee, Melvin (CDPH-DDWEM) 
Subject: FW: Comments on Draft Water Recycling Requirements for Russell City Energy Center Recycled 
Water Facility 
Blair 
Our comments are listed below.   
Betty 
 
From: Yee, Melvin (CDPH-DDWEM)   Sent: Thursday, November 08, 2012 3:29 PM 
To: Graham, Betty (CDPH-DDWEM) 
Subject: Comments on Draft Water Recycling Requirements for Russell City Energy Center Recycled 
Water Facility 
November 8, 2012 
To:  Blair Allen 
 
The RWQCB’s Draft Tentative Order for Russell City Energy Center Recycled Water Facility has 
incorporated all our comments and recommendations that were stated in our letter, dated July 20, 
2012, to the RWQCB (Bruce Wolfe). 
 
There is a minor typo error on page 7 of 14, 2nd paragraph of Section. 20. Supplemental Water Supply, 
Potable Water Supply and Cross-Connection Control.  The statement “ A reverse-pressure-principle 
(RPP) device” should be rephrased to read “A reduced pressure backflow preventer (RPP) device.” 
 
Mel Yee 
(510) 620-3463 
Melvin.Yee@cdph.ca.gov  
 
From: Allen, Blair@Waterboards   Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2012 2:31 PM 
To: Barbara McBride 
Cc: Graham, Betty (CDPH-DDWEM); Levi, Ariu (ALAMEDA COUNTY); greg.shreeve@hayward-ca.gov 
Subject: Draft Water Recycling Requirements for Russell City Energy Center  
 
Ms. McBride, et al - 
Attached for your review and comment is a draft Water Recycling Requirements Order for the Russell 
City Energy Center recycled water project ("Russell City Recycling WRR Tentative Order 11-7-12.pdf") .   
 
Also attached is a cover letter that explains the subject and process more completely. 
Review and comment period is November 7, 2012 through December 10, 2012. 
 
If you know of other persons that may be interested in this matter, please forward this to them also.  
If you have any questions, please call or email me.   
 
Sincerely, 
Blair Allen, P.E., Water Resources Control Engineer  

mailto:Melvin.Yee@cdph.ca.gov


 
 


